
 

                                                                           13th October 2023                                                                           

 

Dear Mrs Taylor & School Community 

On behalf of St Peter’s Foodbank I would like to say  huge “THANK YOU” 

for the fantastic response with Harvest donations, they are very much 

appreciated . We sorted weighed and dated yesterday. The total weight 

was 198.7 kg. We really do appreciate the support as we are seeing 

increase in demand and expect to do so in coming winter months. 

Your generous donations will help us to help others 

 

 

 

 

God Bless 

Angela Wyre 

 

 

                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


